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From: Robert S Smith MD <drrsmith13@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 10:30 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Assault weapon ban bill

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Assault weapons are guns of war. They can kill a lot of people in just seconds. They are the weapons of choice for mass 
shooters. They do not belong in the hands of Rhode Islanders!! They they should be totally outlawed in our state!! IT 
MUST BE ILLEGAL TO BUY THEM, SELL THEM, OR USE THEM! 
  Robert S Smith, MD 
 E Providence, RI 
Sent from Robert S. Smith, M.D.'s iPhone 11PRO 
 
 


